Subject: SCB/RSBB Rehearsal & Concert Cancellation

Date: Thursday, March 12, 2020 at 9:14:42 AM Eastern Daylight Time

From: Matthew Leftin
To: Matt Leftin

Good Morning Band Members,

Out of an abundance of caution and in support State and Federal efforts to contain COVID-19, the Board of Directors has decided to **postpone concerts** and **cancel rehearsals** until further notice. We are mindful of the health of our players and audience members, and believe this decision is in the best interest of everyone. The cancelled concerts include:

Classic Band & Broadway: March 22nd (Victory Church) Music at Sanctuary Hall: March 29th (East Weymouth) RSBB Performance (was in talks for April 5th at Eastern Nazarene)

At this point, we will move forward as if we are still performing on May 3rd, as well as the entire summer series. The board will be in touch with any changes to these plans.

Thank you,

_

Matthew Leftin